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Welcoming New Alumni 

We were very pleased to welcome 

back so many of our 2019 Leavers at 

our Year 14 Celebration Evening on 

18th December. 
 

Our new AHS Alumni received their 

A Level Certificate presentation 

packs  and caught up with staff and 

friends about their new experiences 

at university, apprenticeships or gap 

year work . 
 

We welcome them to our Alumni 

Community and hope to hear more 

about them and see them soon!  

Thank You for Your Support 

A Big Thank You to our AHS Alumni  

for your generous donations 

towards our 60th Anniversary 

Fundraising Campaign. 
 

Aylesbury High School and its wider 

community has raised over £115,000 

in new donations for the Tower 

Block Refurbishment!! 

Exciting New Alumni Developments For 2020! 

Aylesbury High School is delighted to announce that we 

are planning some very exciting new Alumni 

developments for 2020, which will include further 

reunion events, school-linked Alumni projects, 

improved communications and networking. 

 

If you are still in contact with former students and staff 

who have not yet registered on our Alumni Directory, 

please encourage them to visit our dedicated Alumni 

website page at http://www.ahs.bucks.sch.uk/about-the-

school/alumni/, or email Alison Pexton at 

apexton@ahs.bucks.sch.uk  

 

By registering, Alumni receive monthly Alumni 

Newsletters and invitations to AHS school events and 

Alumni reunions. We would really love to hear from 

more of our former students and staff! 

Please Visit Our New Online Archive  for videos, photographs, albums, 
magazines and much, much more from  our school’s history. 
 

www.ahs.bucks.sch.uk/archives 
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Or 
Visit Our Alumni Page 

www.ahs.bucks.sch.uk/about-th                         
e-school/alumni/ 

aylesburyhighschoolalumni 

‘Aylesbury High School 

Former Students and 
Staff’. Please ‘connect’ 
first with Alison Pexton. 

Congratulations On 
Your Retirement! 

 

Alumna Vanessa Kennedy (nee 

Andrews AHS 1963-1970) is 

retiring from Aylesbury 

Grammar School after 32 

years.  Vanessa joined AGS to 

work in the main school office 

and  subsequently supported a 

number of Headmaster’s over 

the years as their PA.  

Some of you may remember 

Vanessa from 1967! 
  An Informal Alumni Reunion Brings Friends Together 

Catching Up at Our AHS 60th Anniversary Celebration! 

Alumni Corinne Besley and 

Julia Dionian met up with 

former friends at our 60th 

Anniversary Celebration Day 

in July and together they 

decided to reach out to more 

of their year group and 

organise an informal ‘Class of 

1969 -76  Reun ion ’  in 

November. 

Many of the classs were keen 

to meet up, but sadly not 

everyone could attend this 

time, but are looking forward 

to Julia and Corrine’s next 

reunion event. 

If you would like us to help 

you reconnect with former 

friends or if you would like to 

visit AHS again, please 

contact Alison Pexton at 

apexton@ahs.bucks.sch.uk 

We were delighted to receive 

these photographs of Alumni 

Geraldine, Jean and Anne 

Samuel and Linda Goodchild, 

toge ther  w i th  Anne ’ s 

cherished memories of being 

at Aylesbury High School and 

her friendship with Linda: 

 

‘Linda and I kept the bench 

warm for most of the netball 

matches in our year, but never 

gave up in the hope of getting 

a game. Miss Cattell let us 

practice secretly in the gym at 

playtime turning a blind eye - 

we learned to shoot so 

accurately from the outer 

circle goal area. 

 
We used to hide behind the 

curtains in the main hall, 

singing pop songs to each 

other. 

 

We lived next door to each 

other too. A perfect 

friendship. 

 

The bond between us has 

never dimmed even though 

because we were Forces 

children, we were separated 

at 14.’ 
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